
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission has received a 

petition for a declaratory statement from Broward County, Florida. The petition seeks the 

agency's opinion about the applicability of BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.'s tariff provisions 

to its lease agreement with Broward County for property located at the Fort Lauderdale- 

Hollywood International Airport. A copy of the petition may be obtained by writing to the 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 4075 Esplanade Way, 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862 or at http://mrir.psc.state.Fl.us/psc/dockets/. DOCKET N0.060049- 
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